
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, May 3, 1966

FROM THE REGISTRAR:

1. Some students have inquired about temporary reductions in academic 
loads to a part-time level. Selective Service advises us that such 
students automatically lose their student deferments.

2. In view of a substantial increase in the number of applicants seeking 
admission to Northwest College for next fall, it appears that some 
steps will be needed to pre-enroll our present students who expect 
to return in order to determine space availability.

This procedure will also facilitate new Selective Service Require­
ments for men students for whom the school must submit a certifica­
tion following the end of the current school year.

Pre-enrollment forms will be distributed to students on the dap of 
the academic workshop which will be announced soon. Please be pre­
pared accordingly.

FINANCES: No applications for financial aid will be accepted by the Student 
Aid Committee after k:0 0 p.m. on Friday, May 20th. Better do some 
quick calculating to see whether or not you might be running some­
what shy in finances. See Dean Pecota.

ATTENTION GIRLS: All are invited to Gold Creek, Wednesday night (May ^-th) for 
swimming or ice skating. Meet at Perks Hall at 8:00 p.m.
Be sure to sign up today! Sign-up sheets are in the lounge. 
If you need to rent ice-skates, pay your 35# to Karen Larsen.

Wouldn't a spill or a splash be fun? And remember...it's 
free.....

FROM THE LIBRARY: The library would like to express their sincerest thanks
to those who returned the Bible Atlases. Your kind co­
operation is greatly appreciated.

LOST. A Baker's Bible Atlas. If found please return to Chervl Bales. 
(Has name inside.)


